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August 8, 2016

To whom it may concern

This letter is to confirm that Mr. A.aron Celeste (born March 30, 1997 in North Carolina, USA,
student of the Lappland University of applied science) has worked in our farm from June 5 to
August 8, 2016). His tasks in our farm were e.g.

- daily care of our sheep flock in siveral pastures around our village: inspection, feeding, building
of fences

- some construction work in our farm

- wood and metal working

Aaron has been a flexible worker, ready to start any new work. He has quickly learned new tasks
and duties on our farm, showing exxcellent attitude to all new challenges. We had a fixed-term
contract of employment during his summer holiday.

We wish him success for any further career.

Petri Leinonen
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